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present a potpourri of combat yarns. . . McDonough has
focused a seasoned storyteller’s eye on the details,
people, and incidents that best communicate a visceral
feel of command under fire. . . . For the author’s
honesty and literary craftsmanship, Platoon Leader seems
destined to be read for a long time by second
lieutenants trying to prepare for the future, veterans
trying to remember the past, and civilians trying to
understand what the profession of arms is all
about.”–Army Times
In the Company of Heroes Michael J. Durant 2003
Published on the tenth anniversary of the Somali
conflict, the story of Black Hawk pilot Mike Durant
recounts how he was shot down and taken prisoner in
Somalia during a critical gunfight in October 1993, and
describes his captivity and the heroic deeds of his
fellow comrades. Reprint.
Helmet For My Pillow [Illustrated Edition] Robert Leckie
2015-11-06 Includes over 220 photos, maps and plans
following Robert “Lucky” Leckie’s Pacific War with the
1st Marine Division “Here is one of the most riveting
first-person accounts ever to come out of World War II.
Robert Leckie enlisted in the United States Marine Corps
in January 1942, shortly after the Japanese attack on
Pearl Harbor. In Helmet for My Pillow we follow his
odyssey, from basic training on Parris Island, South
Carolina, all the way to the raging battles in the
Pacific, where some of the war’s fiercest fighting took
place. Recounting his service with the 1st Marine
Division and the brutal action on Guadalcanal, New
Britain, and Peleliu, Leckie spares no detail of the
horrors and sacrifices of war, painting an unvarnished
portrait of how real warriors are made, fight, and often
die in the defense of their country. From the live-fortoday rowdiness of marines on leave to the terrors of
jungle warfare against an enemy determined to fight to
the last man, Leckie describes what war is really like
when victory can only be measured inch by bloody inch.
Woven throughout are Leckie’s hard-won, eloquent, and
thoroughly unsentimental meditations on the meaning of
war and why we fight. Unparalleled in its immediacy and
accuracy, Helmet for My Pillow will leave no reader
untouched. This is a book that brings you as close to
the mud, the blood, and the experience of war as it is
safe to come.”-Print Ed.
Six Years in the Hanoi Hilton Amy Shively Hawk
2017-03-13 With a foreword by Senator John McCain. In
1967, U.S. Air Force fighter pilot James Shively was
shot down over North Vietnam. After ejecting from his
F-105 Thunderchief aircraft, he landed in a rice paddy
and was captured by the North Vietnamese Army. For the
next six years, Shively endured brutal treatment at the
hands of the enemy in Hanoi prison camps. Back home his
girlfriend moved on and married another man. Bound in
iron stocks at the Hanoi Hilton, unable to get home to
his loved ones, Shively contemplated suicide. Yet
somehow he found hope and the will to survive--and he
became determined to help his fellow POWs. In a
newspaper interview several years after his release,
Shively said, "I had the opportunity to be captured, the
opportunity to be interrogated, the opportunity to be
tortured and the experience of answering questions under
torture. It was an extremely humiliating experience. I
felt sorry for myself. But I learned the hard way life
isn't fair. Life is only what you make of it." Written
by Shively's stepdaughter Amy Hawk--whose mother Nancy
ultimately reunited with and married Shively in a
triumphant love story--and based on extensive audio
recordings and Shively's own journals, Six Years in the
Hanoi Hilton is a haunting, riveting portrayal of life
as an American prisoner of war trapped on the other side
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The Village Francis J. West 1985 First published in
1972, The Village is a vivid and unbiased portrait of
one Vietnamese hamlet in the grip of war -- and the
daily lives, battles, and frustrations of its
inhabitants, PF's and Marines. Few books have so
convincingly or so personally evoked the Vietnam war's
direct and devastating impact on real individuals and
communities. Book jacket.
Communities in Action National Academies of Sciences,
Engineering, and Medicine 2017-04-27 In the United
States, some populations suffer from far greater
disparities in health than others. Those disparities are
caused not only by fundamental differences in health
status across segments of the population, but also
because of inequities in factors that impact health
status, so-called determinants of health. Only part of
an individual's health status depends on his or her
behavior and choice; community-wide problems like
poverty, unemployment, poor education, inadequate
housing, poor public transportation, interpersonal
violence, and decaying neighborhoods also contribute to
health inequities, as well as the historic and ongoing
interplay of structures, policies, and norms that shape
lives. When these factors are not optimal in a
community, it does not mean they are intractable: such
inequities can be mitigated by social policies that can
shape health in powerful ways. Communities in Action:
Pathways to Health Equity seeks to delineate the causes
of and the solutions to health inequities in the United
States. This report focuses on what communities can do
to promote health equity, what actions are needed by the
many and varied stakeholders that are part of
communities or support them, as well as the root causes
and structural barriers that need to be overcome.
If I Die in a Combat Zone Tim O'Brien 2011-08-24 A
classic from the New York Times bestselling author of
The Things They Carried "One of the best, most
disturbing, and most powerful books about the shame that
was / is Vietnam." —Minneapolis Star and Tribune Before
writing his award-winning Going After Cacciato, Tim
O'Brien gave us this intensely personal account of his
year as a foot soldier in Vietnam. The author takes us
with him to experience combat from behind an
infantryman's rifle, to walk the minefields of My Lai,
to crawl into the ghostly tunnels, and to explore the
ambiguities of manhood and morality in a war gone
terribly wrong. Beautifully written and searingly
heartfelt, If I Die in a Combat Zone is a masterwork of
its genre. Now with Extra Libris material, including a
reader’s guide and bonus content.
Surviving Hell Leo Thorsness 2011-04 Traces the story of
a Vietnam War POW from his training to become a jet
pilot at the age of eighteen and the mission during
which he was shot down and captured through his
harrowing six-year incarceration within the "Hanoi
Hilton," an experience after which he was awarded the
Congressional Medal of Honor.
Recondo Larry Chambers 2003-12-01 A graduate of the
volunteer-only training program in Nha Trang for the
Fifth Special Forces tells how he was trained to survive
Long Range Patrol missions in the jungle hell of
Vietnam. Reprint.
Platoon Leader James R. McDonough 2007-12-18 A
remarkable memoir of small-unit leadership and the
coming of age of a young soldier in combat in Vietnam.'
"Using a lean style and a sense of pacing drawn from the
tautest of novels, McDonough has produced a gripping
account of his first command, a U.S. platoon taking part
in the 'strategic hamlet' program. . . . Rather than
five-years-to-freedom-james-n-rowe
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of the world.
Five Years to Freedom James N. Rowe 2011-03-09 When
Green Beret Lieutenant James N. Rowe was captured in
1963 in Vietnam, his life became more than a matter of
staying alive. In a Vietcong POW camp, Rowe endured
beri-beri, dysentery, and tropical fungus diseases. He
suffered grueling psychological and physical torment. He
experienced the loneliness and frustration of watching
his friends die. And he struggled every day to maintain
faith in himself as a soldier and in his country as it
appeared to be turning against him. His survival is
testimony to the disciplined human spirit. His story is
gripping.
The Soul of the Marionette John Gray 2015-05-19 In The
Soul of the Marionette, his brilliantly enjoyable and
freewheeling book, John Gray draws together the
religious, philosophic, and fantastical traditions that
question the very idea of human freedom.
Bravo Two Zero Andy McNab 2012-12-19 Their mission: To
take out the scuds. Eight went out. Five came back.
Their story had been closed in secrecy. Until now. They
were British Special Forces, trained to be the best. In
January 1991 a squad of eight men went behind the Iraqi
lines on a top secret mission. It was called Bravo Two
Zero. On command was Sergeant Andy McNab. "They are the
true unsung heroes of the war." -- Lt. Col. Steven
Turner, American F-15E commander. Dropped into "scud
alley" carrying 210-pound packs, McNab and his men found
themselves surrounded by Saddam's army. Their radios
didn't work. The weather turned cold enough to freeze
diesel fuel. And they had been spotted. Their only
chance at survival was to fight their way to the Syrian
border seventy-five miles to the northwest and swim the
Euphrates river to freedom. Eight set out. Five came
back. "I'll tell you who destroyed the scuds -- it was
the British SAS. They were fabulous." -- John Major,
British Prime Minister. This is their story. Filled with
no-holds-barred detail about McNab's capture and
excruciating torture, it tells of men tested beyond the
limits of human endurance... and of the war you didn't
see on CNN. Dirty, deadly, and fought outside the rules.
The Judas Squad James N. Rowe 1977
Letters from Vietnam Bill Adler 2007-12-18 “No heroes,
everyone did their part, and everyone was scared to
death.” They are the words of soldier Mark W. Harms in
1968, summing up his combat experience during the
Vietnam War. His stunning letter home is just one of
hundreds featured in this unforgettable collection,
Letters from Vietnam. In these affecting pages are the
unadorned voices of men and women who fought–and, in
some cases, fell–in America’s most controversial war.
They bring new insights and imagery to a conflict that
still haunts our hearts, consciences, and the conduct of
our foreign policy. Here are the early days of the
fight, when adopting a kitten, finding gold in a stream,
or helping a local woman give birth were moments of
beauty amid the brutality . . . shattering first-person
accounts of firefights, ambushes, and bombings (“I know
I will never be the same Joe.”–Marine Joe Pais) . . .
and thoughtful, pained reflections on the purpose and
progress of the entire Southeastern Asian cause (“All
these lies about how we’re winning and what a great job
we’re doing . . . It’s just not the same as WWII or the
Korean War.” –Lt. John S. Taylor.) Here, too, are
letters as vivid as scenes from a film–Brenda Rodgers’s
description of her wedding to a soldier on the steps of
Saigon City Hall . . . Airman First Class Frank Pilson’s
recollection of President Johnson’s ceremonial dinner
with the troops (“He looks tired and worn out–his is not
an easy job”) . . . and, perhaps most poignant, Emil
Spadafora’s beseeching of his mother to help him adopt
an orphan who is a village’s only survivor (“This boy
has nothing, and his future holds nothing for him over
here.”) From fervent patriotism to awakening opposition,
Letters from Vietnam captures the unmistakable echoes of
this earlier era, as well as timeless expressions of
hope, horror, fear, and faith.
African Americans and the Pacific War, 1941–1945 Chris
Dixon 2018-09-20 Dixon provides the first comprehensive
study of African American military and social
experiences during the Pacific War.
Healing Racial Trauma Sheila Wise Rowe 2020-01-07 People
of color have endured traumatic histories and almost
daily assaults on their dignity. Professional counselor
Sheila Wise Rowe exposes the symptoms of racial trauma
to lead readers to a place of freedom from the past and
new life for the future. With Rowe as a reliable guide
five-years-to-freedom-james-n-rowe

who has both been on the journey and shown others the
way forward, you will find a safe pathway to resilience.
Low Level Hell Hugh L. Mills, Jr. 2009-01-16 The
aeroscouts of the 1st Infantry Division had three words
emblazoned on their unit patch: Low Level Hell. It was
then and continues today as the perfect concise
definition of what these intrepid aviators experienced
as they ranged the skies of Vietnam from the Cambodian
border to the Iron Triangle. The Outcasts, as they were
known, flew low and slow, aerial eyes of the division in
search of the enemy. Too often for longevity’s sake they
found the Viet Cong and the fight was on. These young
pilots (19-22 years old) “invented” the book as they
went along. Praise for Low Level Hell “An absolutely
splendid and engrossing book. The most compelling part
is the accounts of his many air-to-ground engagements.
There were moments when I literally held my breath.”—Dr.
Charles H. Cureton, Chief Historian, U.S. Army Training
and Doctrine (TRADOC) Command “Low Level Hell is the
best ‘bird’s eye view’ of the helicopter war in Vietnam
in print today. No volume better describes the feelings
from the cockpit. Mills has captured the realities of a
select group of aviators who shot craps with death on
every mission.”—R.S. Maxham, Director, U.S. Army
Aviation Museum
The Bamboo Cage Nigel Cawthorne 2013-01-31 After the
Vietnam War ground to a bloody halt, long after the boys
were officially sent home, evidence remained that over
2,000 American soldiers were still missing in Southeast
Asia. In this shocking expose, journalist Nigel
Cawthorne examines the evidence -- from CIA documents
and Pentagon files to the streets of Hanoi.
Six Minutes To Freedom Kurt Muse 2012-03-01 Dear
President Bush, My name is Kimberly Anne Muse. I am
writing this letter not for me but for my father, Kurt
Frederick Muse. As you should know by now, he is a
political prisoner in Panama. . .. Born in the United
States and raised in Panama, Kurt Muse grew up with a
deep love for his adopted country. But the crushing
regime of General Manuel Noriega in the late 1980s
threatened his, and a nation's, freedom. A nightmare of
murder and unexplained disappearances compelled Kurt and
a few trusted friends to begin a clandestine radio
campaign, urging the people of Panama to rise up for
their basic human rights. Six Minutes to Freedom is the
remarkable tale of Kurt Muse's arrest and harrowing
months of imprisonment; his eyewitness accounts of
torture; and the plight of his family as they fled for
their lives. It is also the heart-pounding account of
the only American civilian ever rescued by the elite
Delta Force. Timelier than ever, this is a thrilling and
highly personal narrative about one man's courage and
dedication to his beliefs. "A cliffhanger drama of
survival against all odds." --Jeffery Deaver "A dramatic
portrayal of idealism, courage, integrity, and
fortitude." --John Douglas and Mark Olshaker "A mustread for anyone interested in how Delta Force operates."
--John Weisman "Harrowing, entertaining, inspiring, and
very, very readable." --Col. Lee A. Van Arsdale, U.S.
Army Special Forces (Ret) "A thrilling chronicle that
puts a human face on unspeakable actions." --Continental
magazine A Featured Alternate of the Military Book Club
Fighting for Hope Robert F. Jefferson 2008-11-24 “A
rigorously researched, richly etched re-creation of the
formation of the all-black Ninety-third Infantry
Division, which fought in the Pacific theater.” —Journal
of American History This fascinating history shows how
African-American military men and women seized their
dignity through barracks culture and community politics
during and after World War II. Drawing on oral
testimony, unpublished correspondence, archival records,
memoirs, and diaries, Robert F. Jefferson explores the
curious contradiction of war-effort idealism and
entrenched discrimination through the experiences of the
93rd Infantry Division. Led by white officers and
presumably unable to fight—and with the army taking
great pains to regulate contact between black soldiers
and local women—the division was largely relegated to
support roles during the advance on the Philippines,
seeing action only later in the war when U.S. officials
found it unavoidable. Jefferson discusses racial policy
within the War Department, examines the lives and morale
of black GIs and their families, documents the debate
over the deployment of black troops, and focuses on how
the soldiers’ wartime experiences reshaped their
perspectives on race and citizenship in America. He
finds in these men and their families incredible
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resilience in the face of racism at war and at home and
shows how their hopes for the future provided a
blueprint for America’s postwar civil rights struggles.
Integrating social history and civil rights movement
studies, Fighting for Hope examines the ways in which
political meaning and identity were reflected in the
aspirations of these black GIs and their role in
transforming the face of America. “A marvelous book.”
—Annals of Iowa
A Code to Keep Ernest C. Brace 2017-03 Ernest C. Brace
was a former Marine hero, banished in disgrace from the
Corps. In 1965, while working as a civilian pilot in
Laos, he was captured and spent the next two years in a
bamboo cage with his legs in stocks. His bravery did not
diminish when transferred to Hanoi where he maintained
the military code of conduct, refusing early release so
that others might go free. This is the true, firsthand
account of America's longest-held civilian POW in
Vietnam, his eight years in captivity, and eventual
return to honor.
Five Years to Freedom James N. Rowe 1984 An American
soldier's account of his five-year captivity in a Viet
Cong Prisoner of War camp, and his dramatic escape
Drive Daniel H. Pink 2011-04-05 The New York Times
bestseller that gives readers a paradigm-shattering new
way to think about motivation from the author of When:
The Scientific Secrets of Perfect Timing Most people
believe that the best way to motivate is with rewards
like money—the carrot-and-stick approach. That's a
mistake, says Daniel H. Pink (author of To Sell Is
Human: The Surprising Truth About Motivating Others). In
this provocative and persuasive new book, he asserts
that the secret to high performance and satisfaction-at
work, at school, and at home—is the deeply human need to
direct our own lives, to learn and create new things,
and to do better by ourselves and our world. Drawing on
four decades of scientific research on human motivation,
Pink exposes the mismatch between what science knows and
what business does—and how that affects every aspect of
life. He examines the three elements of true
motivation—autonomy, mastery, and purpose-and offers
smart and surprising techniques for putting these into
action in a unique book that will change how we think
and transform how we live.
Hero Found Bruce Henderson 2011-05-24 In February 1966,
Dieter Dengler was shot down over "neutral" Laos in
jungle territory controlled by Pathet Lao guerrillas and
North Vietnamese regulars, who captured and held him in
a fortified prisoner-of-war camp. Already a legend in
the navy for his unique escape skills, the German-born
Dengler proved to be no ordinary prisoner. Caught in a
desperate situation, imprisoned by the enemy and by the
jungle itself, Dengler set out to free not only himself
but also other POWs—American, Thai, and Chinese—some of
whom had been held for years. Bruce Henderson, who
served with Dengler aboard USS Ranger, tells the
complete story of Dengler's captivity and remarkable
escape—based on in-depth personal interviews as well as
military archival materials, some never before made
public—in this riveting account of unending optimism,
courage, loyalty, and survival against overwhelming
odds.
A Pow's Story Larry Guarino 1997-06-01
Without You, There Is No Us Suki Kim 2014-10-14 A
haunting account of teaching English to the sons of
North Korea's ruling class during the last six months of
Kim Jong-il's reign Every day, three times a day, the
students march in two straight lines, singing praises to
Kim Jong-il and North Korea: Without you, there is no
motherland. Without you, there is no us. It is a
chilling scene, but gradually Suki Kim, too, learns the
tune and, without noticing, begins to hum it. It is
2011, and all universities in North Korea have been shut
down for an entire year, the students sent to
construction fields—except for the 270 students at the
all-male Pyongyang University of Science and Technology
(PUST), a walled compound where portraits of Kim Il-sung
and Kim Jong-il look on impassively from the walls of
every room, and where Suki has gone undercover as a
missionary and a teacher. Over the next six months, she
will eat three meals a day with her young charges and
struggle to teach them English, all under the watchful
eye of the regime. Life at PUST is lonely and
claustrophobic, especially for Suki, whose letters are
read by censors and who must hide her notes and
photographs not only from her minders but from her
colleagues—evangelical Christian missionaries who don't
five-years-to-freedom-james-n-rowe

know or choose to ignore that Suki doesn't share their
faith. As the weeks pass, she is mystified by how easily
her students lie, unnerved by their obedience to the
regime. At the same time, they offer Suki tantalizing
glimpses of their private selves—their boyish
enthusiasm, their eagerness to please, the flashes of
curiosity that have not yet been extinguished. She in
turn begins to hint at the existence of a world beyond
their own—at such exotic activities as surfing the
Internet or traveling freely and, more dangerously, at
electoral democracy and other ideas forbidden in a
country where defectors risk torture and execution. But
when Kim Jong-il dies, and the boys she has come to love
appear devastated, she wonders whether the gulf between
her world and theirs can ever be bridged. Without You,
There Is No Us offers a moving and incalculably rare
glimpse of life in the world's most unknowable country,
and at the privileged young men she calls "soldiers and
slaves."
Secrets Daniel Ellsberg 2003-09-30 The true story of the
leaking of the Pentagon Papers, the event which inspired
Steven Spielberg’s feature film The Post In 1971 former
Cold War hard-liner Daniel Ellsberg made history by
releasing the Pentagon Papers - a 7,000-page top-secret
study of U.S. decision-making in Vietnam - to the New
York Times and Washington Post. The document set in
motion a chain of events that ended not only the Nixon
presidency but the Vietnam War. In this remarkable
memoir, Ellsberg describes in dramatic detail the two
years he spent in Vietnam as a U.S. State Department
observer, and how he came to risk his career and freedom
to expose the deceptions and delusions that shaped three
decades of American foreign policy. The story of one
man's exploration of conscience, Secrets is also a
portrait of America at a perilous crossroad.
"[Ellsberg's] well-told memoir sticks in the mind and
will be a powerful testament for future students of a
war that the United States should never have fought." The Washington Post "Ellsberg's deft critique of secrecy
in government is an invaluable contribution to
understanding one of our nation's darkest hours." Theodore Roszak, San Francisco Chronicle
MONEY Master the Game Tony Robbins 2016-03-29
"Bibliography found online at
tonyrobbins.com/masterthegame"--Page [643].
Chickenhawk Robert Mason 2005-03-29 A true, bestselling
story from the battlefield that faithfully portrays the
horror, the madness, and the trauma of the Vietnam War
More than half a million copies of Chickenhawk have been
sold since it was first published in 1983. Now with a
new afterword by the author and photographs taken by him
during the conflict, this straight-from-the-shoulder
account tells the electrifying truth about the
helicopter war in Vietnam. This is Robert Mason’s
astounding personal story of men at war. A veteran of
more than one thousand combat missions, Mason gives
staggering descriptions that cut to the heart of the
combat experience: the fear and belligerence, the quiet
insights and raging madness, the lasting friendships and
sudden death—the extreme emotions of a "chickenhawk" in
constant danger. "Very simply the best book so far about
Vietnam." -St. Louis Post-Dispatch
Silent Warrior Charles Henderson 2003-01-01 The sequel
to Marine Sniper: 93 Confirmed Kills continues the story
of U.S. Marine Corps sniper Carlos Hathcock and his
accomplishments as a veteran of the Vietnam War,
detailing his most difficult and dangerous missions.
Reprint.
We Were Soldiers Once . . . and Young Harold G. Moore
2012-11-06 New York Times Bestseller: A “powerful and
epic story . . . the best account of infantry combat I
have ever read” (Col. David Hackworth, author of About
Face). In November 1965, some 450 men of the First
Battalion, Seventh Cavalry, under the command of Lt.
Col. Harold Moore, were dropped into a small clearing in
the Ia Drang Valley. They were immediately surrounded by
2,000 North Vietnamese soldiers. Three days later, only
two and a half miles away, a sister battalion was
brutally slaughtered. Together, these actions at the
landing zones X-Ray and Albany constituted one of the
most savage and significant battles of the Vietnam War.
They were the first major engagements between the US
Army and the People’s Army of Vietnam. How these
Americans persevered—sacrificing themselves for their
comrades and never giving up—creates a vivid portrait of
war at its most devastating and inspiring. Lt. Gen.
Moore and Joseph L. Galloway—the only journalist on the
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ground throughout the fighting—interviewed hundreds of
men who fought in the battle, including the North
Vietnamese commanders. Their poignant account rises
above the ordeal it chronicles to depict men facing the
ultimate challenge, dealing with it in ways they would
have once found unimaginable. It reveals to us, as
rarely before, man’s most heroic and horrendous
endeavor.
Defiant Alvin Townley 2014-02-04 During the Vietnam War,
hundreds of American prisoners-of-war faced years of
brutal conditions and horrific torture at the hands of
North Vietnamese guards and interrogators who ruthlessly
plied them for military intelligence and propaganda.
Determined to maintain their Code of Conduct, the POWs
developed a powerful underground resistance. To quash
it, their captors singled out its eleven leaders,
Vietnam's own "dirty dozen," and banished them to an
isolated jail that would become known as Alcatraz. None
would leave its solitary cells and interrogation rooms
unscathed; one would never return. As these eleven men
suffered in Hanoi, their wives at home launched an
extraordinary campaign that would ultimately spark the
nationwide POW/MIA movement. The members of these
military families banded together and showed the courage
to not only endure years of doubt about the fate of
their husbands and fathers, but to bravely fight for
their safe return. When the survivors of Alcatraz
finally came home, one would go on to receive the Medal
of Honor, another would become a U.S. Senator, and a
third still serves in the U.S. Congress. A powerful
story of survival and triumph, Alvin Townley's Defiant
will inspire anyone wondering how courage, faith, and
brotherhood can endure even in the darkest of
situations.
The Back Channel William J. Burns 2019-03-12 “A
masterful diplomatic memoir” (The Washington Post) from
CIA director William J. Burns, a career ambassador who
served five presidents and ten secretaries of state—an
impassioned argument for the enduring value of diplomacy
in an increasingly volatile world. Over the course of
more than three decades as an American diplomat, William
J. Burns played a central role in the most consequential
diplomatic episodes of his time—from the bloodless end
of the Cold War to the collapse of post–Cold War
relations with Putin’s Russia, from post–9/11 tumult in
Afghanistan, Iraq, and the Middle East to the secret
nuclear talks with Iran. In The Back Channel, Burns
recounts, with novelistic detail and incisive analysis,
some of the seminal moments of his career. Drawing on a
trove of newly declassified cables and memos, he gives
readers a rare inside look at American diplomacy in
action. His dispatches from war-torn Chechnya and
Qaddafi’s bizarre camp in the Libyan desert and his
warnings of the “Perfect Storm” that would be unleashed
by the Iraq War will reshape our understanding of
history—and inform the policy debates of the future.
Burns sketches the contours of effective American
leadership in a world that resembles neither the zerosum Cold War contest of his early years as a diplomat
nor the “unipolar moment” of American primacy that
followed. Ultimately, The Back Channel is an eloquent,
deeply informed, and timely story of a life spent in
service of American interests abroad. It is also a
powerful reminder, in a time of great turmoil, of the
enduring importance of diplomacy.
The Passing of the Night Robinson Risner 2004-02-01 The
real story of what went on in the prison camps in North
Vietnam will be shocking to many Americans, for it was a
nightmare that required incredible endurance to
survive...
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On Point Retired, Colonel Gregory, Gregory Fontenot, US
Army, Retired 2013-12 On Point is a study of Operation
IRAQI FREEDOM (OIF) as soon after the fact as feasible.
The Army leadership chartered this effort in a message
to the major commands on 30 April 2003. In his guidance,
Army Chief of Staff General Eric K. Shinseki directed "a
quick, thorough review that looks at the US Army's
performance, assesses the role it played in the joint
and coalition team, and captures the strategic,
operational, and tactical lessons that should be
disseminated and applied in future fights." For those of
us in the Operation IRAQI FREEDOM Study Group (OIF-SG),
this translated into three separate products. A "quick
look" lessons-learned briefing produced in July, less
than 30 days after returning from the theater. On Pointthis work-is the second product and was largely
completed by mid-August 2003. Finally, the most
significant product is the archive of 119,000 documents,
some 2,300 interviews and 69,000 photos archived with
the support and assistance of the Combined Arms Research
Library at Fort Leavenworth, Kansas.
Five Years to Freedom James N. Rowe 1961
The Longest Rescue Glenn Robins 2013-08-28 On 20
September 1965 Airman First Class Bill Robinson, a
helicopter mechanic, was shot down in North Vietnam. He
spent more than seven years in multiple North Vietnamese
prison camps. For his actions in Vietnam Robinson
received the Air Cross, one of only twenty-three
enlisted men ever to earn that honour, and no enlisted
man in American military history has been held longer as
a prisoner of war. The book presents a detailed account
of Robinson's early years and devotes substantial
coverage to his postrelease life.
The Responsibility of Intellectuals Noam Chomsky
2017-11-07 Selected by Newsweek as one of “14 nonfiction
books you’ll want to read this fall” Fifty years after
it first appeared, one of Noam Chomsky’s greatest essays
will be published for the first time as a timely standalone book, with a new preface by the author As a
nineteen-year-old undergraduate in 1947, Noam Chomsky
was deeply affected by articles about the responsibility
of intellectuals written by Dwight Macdonald, an editor
of Partisan Review and then of Politics. Twenty years
later, as the Vietnam War was escalating, Chomsky turned
to the question himself, noting that "intellectuals are
in a position to expose the lies of governments" and to
analyze their "often hidden intentions." Originally
published in the New York Review of Books, Chomsky's
essay eviscerated the "hypocritical moralism of the
past" (such as when Woodrow Wilson set out to teach
Latin Americans "the art of good government") and
exposed the shameful policies in Vietnam and the role of
intellectuals in justifying it. Also included in this
volume is the brilliant "The Responsibility of
Intellectuals Redux," written on the tenth anniversary
of 9/11, which makes the case for using privilege to
challenge the state. As relevant now as it was in 1967,
The Responsibility of Intellectuals reminds us that
"privilege yields opportunity and opportunity confers
responsibilities." All of us have choices, even in
desperate times.
The Killing Zone: My Life in the Vietnam War Frederick
Downs Jr. 2007-02-17 “The best damned book from the
point of view of the infantrymen who fought there.”—Army
Times Among the best books ever written about men in
combat, The Killing Zone tells the story of the platoon
of Delta One-six, capturing what it meant to face lethal
danger, to follow orders, and to search for the
conviction and then the hope that this war was worth the
sacrifice. The book includes a new chapter on what
happened to the platoon members when they came home.
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